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Then a voice came out of the cloud, saying, “This is My Son, 
My Chosen One; listen to Him!” 
        Luke 9:35 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ryan and Margaret Emis serve with the U.S. Center for World 
Mission administering the Perspectives on the World Christian 
Movement program.  Ryan helps to train and equip missionaries, 
pastors, denominational leaders and other groups across the 
U.S. and around the world. Margaret manages special events 
and serves as a placement coordinator for a Christian exchange 
student program called Amicus. Please pray for Ryan as he 
attends and speaks at conferences, for Ryan, Margaret and their 
daughters Eleanor and Emma as they reach out to many in our 
community to introduce them to the Savior, and for Margaret 
and the baby who is due in July to remain healthy. 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross 
               – 6:30 PM Theology Class 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
                    – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
                – 3:00 PM Westwood Bible Club  
                – 6:30 PM OT Survey Class 
Friday – 3:00 PM Parson Hills Bible Club 
            – 6-8 PM AWANA Grand Prix workshop 
 
 

 
Sunday  

February 5, 2012 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                         Dale Gupton 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
A Preview of Coming Attractions 

Luke 9:28-36 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA                                                                        4:00 PM 
 
Youth Group                                                                   4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                               Brad Arnold 
 

Sins of Mass Destruction 
 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Ladies’ Luncheon is today immediately following the morning 
service in the fellowship hall.  All ladies, including newcomers, are 
invited to stay and meet one another.   
 
The next two Fridays from 6-8 PM the church will be open for those 
AWANA members who want to work on their Grand Prix cars.  If 
you are not in AWANA but would like to participate in the Grand 
Prix, there are a few extra cars available.  Call Ron Fuhrman for 
more information. 
 
College & Career Class: 2nd Sunday lunch at the Arnolds’ after 
church February 12.  Come hungry, leave happy. 
 
Those interested in the Ireland Ministry will have a brief  (5-10 
min.) meeting following the morning service next Sunday, February 
12, in the first Sunday school room on the left in the first hallway.  If 
you have questions, call Sheena Daniel. 
 
There is a need for teachers for Children’s Church.  Two or three 
leaders are needed to work on a rotating basis.  Curriculum is 
provided.  See Dale Gupton if you are interested in helping out. 
 
Book Club:  For February we will read Why We Love the Church: In 
Praise of Institutions and Organized Religion by Kevin DeYoung and 
Ted Kluck.  Grab a copy, read up, and join us for dessert and 
discussion Friday, February 24, 7 PM at the Arnolds’. 
 
Today is the last day to sign up for Hospitality Happenings before 
we divide into groups. 
 
We are preparing a new FBC Phone List.  If you have changed your 
phone number or if you are new and would like to be included, please 
let Linda Robinson know. 
 
Pictures for our hallway gallery are being taken over the next couple 
of weeks.  Those with last names beginning with A-M should plan on 
having their pictures taken today; with N-Z next week, and make-ups 
will be February 19.  Times: 9 – 9:30 AM or after the morning 
service. 
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